
TEACHERS are Invited to Submit  
Questions for the CANDIDATES FORUM

A Candidates Forum will take place at the 
October 26 -27 meeting of Joint Council in 
St. John’s.

At the Forum, all candidates for NLTA President 
and Vice-President will have the opportunity 
to address the assembly and then respond 
to questions compiled through input from 
teachers. Candidates will have a maximum 
of 10 minutes each for speeches; and each 
candidate will have two minutes to respond 
to each question.

All members are invited to submit 
questions to the Electoral Committee 
for consideration.

The Committee will preview all submissions 
and determine the questions to be utilized 
during the Forum. The deadline for submitting 
questions is October 15, 2018. Please send 
all questions to Steve Brooks, Executive 
Director, at candidatesforum@nlta.nl.ca.

This Candidates Forum will give all members 
an  opportunity to become more familiar with 
the candidates before voting on December 
4, 2018.




